
Feb. 27, 05. 

G i l l e t t e Safety Razor Co., 
321 Old South St.-, 

Boston, Mass. 
Dear S i r s : -

By registered mail I send to you 18 blades for renewal. 
I also enclose f i f t y cents (50jzQ, which I presume i s correct. Kind-
l y return to me as soon as possible, as I have only two blades l e f t . 
While I do not wish to c r i t i c i z e , f o r your own information I think 
you ought to know that some of these blades w i l l not stand more than 
two or three shaves without becoming absolutely d u l l , while others 
l a s t almost two weeks. As I am an advocate of your razor, I hope 
you w i l l take these suggestions i n the same s p i r i t that they are 
given. 

Yours very t r u l y , 


